UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION

January 16, 1942

Pe. Fo G Allen
University of Kansas

Dear Dr, Allen,

I believe our department has a
very good library of physical
education material, We have no out-
standing or unusual books on physical
education that I know of.

Our library material very
adequately meets the needs of the
department.

Sincerely

Lk O Wowes.

Ruth I. Boover
irector of Women's Physical
Education
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